
 
 
 

CCC&Y Williams Child Abuse Prevention Council would like to 
invite you to the discussion!! 

 

Child Care: Community 
Discussion and Forum 

 
What: It has come to our attention that there are concerns 

about the lack of affordable and available child care in    
the community of Williams. 

When: May 1, 2017 from 5:30-6:30 PM 
Where: Council Chambers @ Williams City Hall, 113 S. 1st St. 
Why: We are looking for the community to come together 

to discuss the needs and concerns around this issue. 
 Plus:  A light, catered dinner will be provided!!  

 

                     


